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APRIL 7th MEETING 

We have a lot of activities coming up in 

the next three months. Please review our 

calendar and sign up for the events that 

interest you. Since we meet every other 

months it can be difficult to get to know 

one another. I guarantee that if you 

attend a work project or a social you will 

bond with your Passport One Rotary 

members.  We have great people in our 

club. 

Our next club meeting is 

APRIL 7th. 

Be sure to attend to find out 

about our Spring activities. 

 

Ramada Inn 

2600 Auburn Blvd 

6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

We are always welcoming new members, 

so if you know someone you think might want to join us, mention our 

club to them. Rotary  members are community minded people who 

want to make the community and the world a better place. 

Applications are on our website. You can contact our Membership 

director, Kwame Acquaah for more information. 

Meet my sweet one-eyed 
kitty, LeeLee 

We will be collecting gift 

cards for our Golden Giving 

program at the meeting for 

those of you who want to 

help (optional).  see page 6) 
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Application for 2019 RYLA Are Being Accepted 
Article by member, Jan Valine 

   

Rotary Youth Leadership Awards or RYLA is a training program 

for future leaders who are currently Juniors in High School. 

Participants attend an all-expense-paid-6-day camp at Grizzly Creek Ranch in Portola, 

CA. One hundred selected talented young people will spend one week in challenging 

discussion programs, inspirational addresses, leadership training and social activities, 

all  designed to enhance personal development, leadership skills and good citizenship. 

For students hoping to pursue their studies past high school, this is a tremendous 

opproitunity to prepare for individual life challenges they will face in college and work. 

Over the years, all participants have emphasized that this life challenging opportunity, 

which was beyond their expectations,  has helped them prepare for future leadership as 

well as meeting life long friends. Parents have also conveyed how they were able to see 

a wondrous and positive change in their teenager’s life after attending Camp RYLA. If 

you have any interest in attending RYLA, please complete this application online. 

Camp RYLA Applications—https://bit.ly/2GLJm4T 

Applications are due APRIL 1st, 2019 by 5:00. Interviews will take place 

later in April 

You can access general information about Camp RYLA at                

www.Camp-RYLA.org 

For additional information and questions, contact 

Jeff McAlpin, jeffreymcalpin@hotmail.com or 415-258-8331 

The RYLA application is entirely online and replicates what the paper form requires 

for information. Other than their own children, our membership can forward this 

announcement to interested families. Jeff needs another person or two to help 

interview students. 
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March 

21  Board Meeting 

 6:00 p.m. 

 Sierra View Country Club 

30  District Assembly 

April 

6  Taco Throw Down (Roseville Club) 

11 Club Meeting 

 Ramada Inn  (2600 Auburn Blvd) 

 6:00—8:00 

13 Club Work Day 

 Gathering Inn Homeless Shelter 

            201 Berkeley Ave., Roseville 

            9:00 am to noon 

13  Social at Monk’s Cellar after our work day 

18 Club Board meeting 

 6:00 Sierra View Country Club 

20 Visit To Senior Care Home\ 

21  Easter 

27 Texas Hold’em (District Fundraiser) 

May 

11 Wine’d Up For Youth 

17 Rise Against Hunger Food Packing 

18 DISTRICT CONFERENCE 

June 

28-July 4th  Roseville Club Fireworks booth 

 

CLUB SERVICE HOURS 

To January1st 

    3,855 
 To Report Your Service 

 Hours: 
         CLICK HERE 

 Club Calendar 

 

IMPORTANT LINKS: 

Service Hour Reporting 

Signup.com Volunteer Opportunities 

Passport Website: 

www.Rotarypassport.org (Club 

Runner) 

District 5180 Website: 

http://rotary5180.com     

Rotary International 

www.rotary.org 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWrVglXEm8zKnhIGqgP9YxIks62s-d8KbqJTq0ZtdkoNf-5w/viewform?c=0&w=1C:/Users/Carol%20Langley/Documents/Christmas
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWrVglXEm8zKnhIGqgP9YxIks62s-d8KbqJTq0ZtdkoNf-5w/viewform?c=0&w=1C:/Users/Carol%20Langley/Documents/Christmas
https://signup.com/group/25866240040C:/Users/Carol%20Langley/Documents/Christmas
http://rotary5180.com
http://www.rotary.org
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WACKY DAYS IN  March 
 17th—  Corned Beef and  

     Cabbage Day 

 20th– Spring Equinox Day 

 22nd– Goof Off Day                             

 23rd-  Chip and Dip Day   

 24th– Chocolate Covered 

      Raisin Day 

 27th–  Joe Day 

 28th– Weed Day 

 18th–   Adam Levine 

 19th–   Wyatt Earp 

 19th–   Bruce Willis       

 24th–  Peyton Manning 

 25th–  Elton John 

 25th–  Aretha Franklin 

 26th–   Leonard Nimroy 

   Mr. Spock 

 28th–   Lady Gaga 
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The aquamarine has a rich 

color and is the symbols of 

youth, health and hope. Its 

mesmerizing color from pale 

blue to deep blue and is 

reminiscent of the sea. The birthstone was 

believed to protect sailors as a guardian of  a 

safe voyage. The serene blue color is said to 

cool the temper allowing the wearer to stay 

calm and levelheaded. 

 4– Ed Trujillo 

 9– Gina Dominguez 

 31– Jay Resendez 

The daffodil is the official flower for 

March. It is also know as the Jonquil or 

Narcissus. They are one of the earliest 

flowers to bloom and symbolize the 

coming of Spring and  new beginnings. 

The trumpet like flowers come in a variety 

of sizes and colors. They are usually 

referred to as yellow, but they are also 

white, pink and even green. 

Other attributes associated with daffodils 

are creativity, awareness, forgiveness and 

vitality. 

March Birthstone is the Aquamarine 

   FAMOUS PEOPLE BORN IN March 

  HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU 

To plant a garden is to believe in 

tomorrow. Audrey Hepburn 
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https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/registrations/publicfill/eventpublicfill.aspx?                                  

     evtid=7ede9c46-6f7a-4141-ae70-853f9db59930 

All Rotarians have an opportunity to attend our district conference this year because of 

the ONE DAY format and the affordable costs. This is a new and innovative idea that our 

District Governor has decided to do this year. In the past, our district conferences have 

been three days long and in other locations away from Sacramento. 

Let’s have a great showing from Passport One.  Don’t miss this chance to attend. 

Register at the link below. 

  

https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/registrations/publicfill/eventpublicfill.aspx?evtid=7ede9c46-6f7a-4141-ae70-853f9db59930
https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/registrations/publicfill/eventpublicfill.aspx?evtid=7ede9c46-6f7a-4141-ae70-853f9db59930
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 Passport One WORK DAY     April 13th 

THE GATHERING INN 

HOMELESS SHELTER 

201 BERKELEY Ave. 

ROSEVILLE 

9:00 am to noon 

 

Followed by lunch at          

The Monk’s Cellar                   

240 Vernon St                 

Roseville 

 

In the past we have helped other clubs with their 

work days, but on April 13th we are having a work 

day initiated by our club. This is a first for us, and we 

are hoping to get many members to participate. 

We will be helping the Gathering Inn Homeless 

Shelter. They need help inside and out. We will be 

painting curbs and putting up shelves. They also 

need us to organize the donations they have 

received. 

There is something for members of all ages to do. 

We need men and women to pitch in and help. We 

are starting at 9:00 am, and it should take 2 or 3 

hours. 

When we are through, we will meet at Monk’s Cellar 

in Roseville for lunch. 

 

go to signup.com  

to volunteer 

  Please Support or Golden Giving Program 

 

We ask that you bring gift cards of any amount to our 

April 7th meeting. 

Our Passport To People/Golden Giving program 

has brought happiness beyond belief to seniors in a 

care home who have no contact with anyone except 

other residents. Past District Governor, Janice 

Gage has done a remarkable job of giving our much 

appreciated donations to them. 

Jan has run low on donations and gift funds we 

have donated in the past.  There are three big 

holidays coming up, and we are asking our 

members to help once again. 

Let’s make Easter, Mother’s Day and Father’s Day special days for them. 

Would you bring gift cards of any amount to our April 7th meeting, so Jan can keep our 

program going. Jan said even $10 would help. You can also donate cash if that is easier for 

you. 

http://www.signup.com
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WINE’d UP FOR YOUTH 
May 11th 

HAVE YOU SIGNED UP TO 

VOLUNTEER? 

Our big fundraiser, “Wine-d Up For 

Youth” is closer than we think. Please 

go to our sign-up link and add your name to 

the list. We will post specific volunteer 

positions in a few weeks so you can choose 

exactly want you want to do. Until then, 

please add your name to the list.  

Our club budget has been very tight since we 

were chartered four years ago. We have had 

limited discretionary funds after our 

obligations have been paid.  There are many 

worthy projects and club activities we want to 

do, but if they require financial support we 

have to say no. This is a wonderful opportunity 

for us, and we need support from all of you to 

make this event a success. If it is successful, 

(and we are convinced it will be), this can be an 

annual effort that can change the direction of 

the club. 

Past President Dwight Chambers is 

chairing the event. We are fortunate he is at 

the helm, because he has chaired a similar event when he was a member of another 

club. But it won’t be successful if we don’t have support from all of you. We want at 

least 40 volunteers on the 11th. Your family members and friends are more than 

welcome to help. 

We need  

    Volunteers and 

  Silent Auction Items (more information to come) 

                                       Volunteer on signup.com 

 

Past President JoAnn Tanner is 

Crushing It as our Resident Grape. 

Go to Facebook to watch her 

hilarious video. 

 

 

http://www.signup.com
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Please Get Your Tickets Today  
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THE BOWLING STONES 

 

On March 16th, Mardi Gras 

Lanes was invaded by 

Passport One bowlers.  

Although our scorers were 

nothing to brag about, we 

had a great time.  We  

finished the night without 

doing any major damage to 

ourselves or the lanes. 

The group decided not to 

reveal who bowled the 

highest and lowest score. 

The low was is the “50” 

range, the high was “166.” 



THE HIGHLANDER                            Page 10                                            4/16/2018 

 

The Passport To Rotary’s Future                                      Page 810 
  

THE BOWLING STONES 
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SIGNS OF SPRING 

 
 

What flowers grow on faces? 

Tulips 

 

What did the tree say about Spring? 

What a re-leaf. 

 

Why is the letter “A” like a flower? 

A Bee comes after it. 

 

Why are trees forgiving? 

Because in the Fall they “Let it go” and in the  

Spring they “turn over a new leaf.” 

 

Why is everyone so tired on April 1st? 

They’ve just finished a long 31 day March. 

 

What season is it when you use a trampoline? 

Spring 

JOKES TO TELL KIDS 
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 Kwame Acquaah PHF+1 

 Sam Anderson PHF(MD) 

 Brad Asbury PHF (Bx2) 

 Bill Bowen PHF+2 

 Pat Braziel PHF(MD) 

 Kelly Byam PHF(MD/S/B) 

 Dwight Chambers PHF(+4/S) 

 Michael Cooper PHF 

 Greg Dixon PHF 

 Diana Ebbitt-Riehle PHF(+2) 

 Donna Fleshman PHF(+3) 

 Al Frumkin PHF (MDx3/S/Bx4) 

 Janis Gage PHF (MD/Bx2) 

 Megan Ham PHF(+1) 

 Christie Harrison PHF 

 Monique Harris PHF (S) 

 Hanns Haesslein  PHF(+3)  

 Seifu Ibssa PHF                                                            

 David Kenitzer  PHF (+8)                                    

       

       

Carol Langley PHF(+5) 

  Jeff McAlpin PHF 

 Michele Mutoza PHF +2 

 Tom O’Conner PHF (+1) 

 Alice Perez PHF(+1) 

 Leigh-Ann Reinero PHF(MD) 

 Mike Reinero PHF (MD/S/B) 

 Jay Resendez PHF 

 Brandon Silveira PHF 

 Roxanne Snyder PHF(+2/B) 

 JoAnne Tanner PHF(+2/B) 

 Carsen Tazi PHF(+1) 

 Sara Thornros PHF(+4/S) 

 Ed Trujillo PHF (+4) 

 Jan Valine PHF 

 Anna Zych PHF 

  

OUR PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS 

Paul Harris Fellows Have Contributed $1,000 for each PHF  

Major Donors (MD) Have Contributed $10,000+ 

Paul Harris Society (S) Have Pledged  a $1000 Contribution Per Year 

Bequest Society Members (B) have Designated $10,000 or more to the Foundation in their Estate Plans 
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